
 

July 10, 2025 

 

Re: Addendum 1 to Request For Qualifications 

Solicitation No. IPDSSAP32025 

South Suburban Airport Public-Private Partnership 

 

IDOT continues to review feedback received from potential Respondents at one-on-one meetings. 

IDOT expects to release a subsequent addendum to the RFQ in Fall 2025 and anticipates that 

Statements of Qualifications will be due in Winter 2026. 

 


